
Activity Changes – Pre Prep  
Lent Term 2018 
 
 
There will be no Pre Prep activities in the week before half term because Pre Prep Parent 
Teacher consultations are taking place. Kung Fu, Treble Voices and Explorer Voices take 
place as normal. 
 
 
Pre Prep Chess 
There will be no activity on Thursday 8th March due to staff training.  
 
Pre Prep Multi Sport  
There will be no Pre Prep Multi Sport on Wednesday 7th March due to the Year 1 Production 
in Ashburton Hall. 
 


